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PALMYRA - Senator Pam Helming recently visited Unique Automation, LLC located in

Palmyra.Unique Automation, LLC collaborates with their customers to solve complex

motion control challenges by creating innovative, value-added, and cost-effective solutions.

“Thank you to Joe Gerbig and Beth Spingar for the tour of their amazing facility. As State

Senator and the Ranking Member of the Senate Committee on Commerce, Economic

Development and Small Business, I will continue my aggressive efforts to work with our

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/pamela-helming


local small business community and local leaders to support job growth and make upstate

New York a better place to do business, create jobs, and raise families,” said Senator Pam

Helming.
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